

November 20, 2007

Ms. Lori O'donnell Loving Touch Nursery 365 Broadway Hillsdale, NJ 07642

Dear Ms. O'donnell:

On behalf of the children at St. Jude Children's Research Hospital, please accept my heartfelt congratulations on the success of your Trike-A-Thon event. St. Jude depends on generous, motivated people such as yourself to provide hope for children suffering from cancer and other catastrophic childhood diseases.

The proceeds from your event will help the doctors and researchers at St. Jude in their quest to find cures and save the lives of our precious patients. And events such as yours help fulfill our promise that no child is ever turned away because of a family's inability to pay.

Thank you for making your Trike-A-Thon event such a success. Your leadership is truly making a difference in the lives of our patients and their families. My father, Danny Thomas, founded St. Jude in the belief that "no child should die in the dawn of life." I am deeply grateful for your effort in raising \$449.00 in support of his dream.

Enclosed you will find a Certificate of Completion, and I thank you again from the bottom of my heart for being such a caring member of the St. Jude family.

God bless your good heart!

Marlo Thomas

Enclosures